BYRNE CREEK
COMMUNITY SCHOOL

STUDENT BULLETIN-THE WEEK OF MARCH 3-7

GRADS
For grads participating in the school leaving ceremony on May 24" at SFU, payment for the cap and gown is
due this Friday. The cost is $S80. Please come by the office and see MR. Kramer with payment.

ATTN ALL GRADE 10-12’s
CapU will be joining us - March 4th at lunch in the C4D! They are encouraging last minute applications for
grade 12 students!

THEATRE COMPANY
Byrne Creek Theatre Company presents the play Employees must Wash Hands before Murder by Don Zolidis in
the C4D March 4, 6 & 7. Tickets S5 and will be sold in the atrium at lunch.

GRADE 11 and 12’s
Anyone in grade 11 or 12 wanting to write the Euclid exam must have a complete form returned to Room A207
by March 4™. The contest takes place on April 2 during period 1 and 2.

DIVERSITY DANCE

The district is having the Diversity dance on Wednesday March 5 from 6-9 at Byrne Creek. This dance is open
to all grade 8-12 students in Burnaby. This is an inclusive event that celebrates diversity and belonging. For any
students who have paid on School Cash Online, please come collect your physical tickets from Mr. Kramer in
the office. If you are interested in purchasing a ticket to the Diversity Dance, come by the office with cash or
pay online. Tickets are $10.

IMPORTANT DATES

March 4,6,7- Theater Company — Wash hands before Murder- 7pm
March 4- Fire drill 1145am

March 5- Diversity dance- 6-9pm

March 6- Fieldtrip- Queen Elizabeth Theater -12-4pm- Worobets
March 13- Early Dismissal-130pm

March 13- Student Led conferences-230pm

March 14- early dismissal — 150pm

March 17-28- SPRING BREAK- SCHOOL CLOSED

March 31- classes back in session
Reminder to all staff to email the names of the students (who will be away) two weeks before the date of the field trip.
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